
 

 

 

Klamath Falls Friends Church 

1918 Oregon Avenue, Klamath Falls, OR 

February 23, 2024 

Tomorrow there will be a free and an 
important class to learn about Quaker 

business meeting and clerking processes.  
 You can meet at KFFC at 9:00 – 10:00 AM to 

enjoy together a presentation by David 
Peyton 

With the Sierra Cascades Yearly Meeting. 
This will be a part of the Quarterly Meeting 

held at Camas Friends in Camas, 
Washington 

 
Jeanette will be at the meeting house 

And all will attend the meeting via zoom 
 

                         With    Friends 



Here is the Zoom information for Quarterly Gathering 
at Camas, but you may not be allowed admittance if 
you haven’t registered, so we are offering it free of 
charge at the church on Saturday at 9AM.  If you 
want to register and zoom in on your own, please go 

to registrar@ scymf.org. 
 
Zoom information 
Meeting ID: 859 4678 1632 
Meeting link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/85946781632 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a Meeting for Business on Sunday after 
Meeting for Worship 

Among other topics, we will be discussing the future placement 
of the food pantry.  Your ears to hear and hearts to listen are 

needed. 

 

 

 

Children’s Committee will 
be meeting in the church 
office on Sunday, February 
25, 2024 at 9 AM to 
discuss next steps. 

mailto:registrar@scymf.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/85946781632


When you know, you can grow. 

Please fill out the pastors’ evaluations that were sent to you this 
past week.  It is important to give feedback for both growth and 

encouragement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our book group on Living Buddha, Living Christ will begin next 
Sunday after worship.  There is still one book left to check out 

from the church library.  The book is on the entryway table on a 
signup sheet. There are also copies of introductions if you have 

ordered your books, but they haven’t arrived yet.  Please read 
the introduction, look through the book, and look at the attached 

questions that will be discussed on that first book group 
meeting, March 3, 2024, 11:00. 

_______________________________________________________________ 



 

The Klamath “Welcome Klamath Falls” group is working with 
Welcome Corps, which a governmental agency that helps to 

relocate refugees.   This local group has been matched with a 
family of 5 from Nicaragua.  They will arrive having qualified for 
legal citizenship, gone through extensive background checks 
and health screenings.  While “Welcome Klamath Falls” has 
raised the money necessary to help the group to settle, they 

need help finding a place for them to live.  They need a house or 
apartment with three bedrooms that rents for $1300 or less and 
that is close to public transportation.  If you know of anything or 
want to help in some way, please contact Sarah Gray at 541-539-

7574 or wckfalls@gmail.com. 

Your Generosity Matters! 

We appreciate your ongoing financial support! 
The meeting asks every member and regular attendee to consider giving, according 
to one’s ability, as a spiritual practice.  It is not the size of the donation that matters, 

but the heart from which it is given. You may drop 
your tax-deductible gift in the box located at the 

back corner of our meeting room. 
 

mailto:wckfalls@gmail.com


Financial giving is a concrete way in which we ALL can share in the ministry and 
outreach of Friends.  Thank you to all who faithfully contribute! May we continue to 

trust God to enable us to give with generous and open hearts! 
Please pledge for 2024. Forms are the entry table. 

 


